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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to welcome you and your child to Pendragon Community Primary School.  We are sure that you are 
all anxious to know further details of the year ahead.  We thrive to ensure that the transition into school is a smooth 
one for both you and your child.  We will be providing a number of opportunities for you to come and visit us during the 
Summer term. 
 

Important dates: 
 

Wednesday 3th May 3.30pm-4.15pm Stay and Play session.  An opportunity for you and your child to visit the Early 
Years classrooms and outdoor area. You will also be able to meet the class teachers and teaching assistants. 
 
Wednesday 14th June from 6pm New Parent’s Open Evening.  Time for you to view the classrooms, meet the staff 
involved in teaching your child, be welcomed to the school by the Chair of the Governing Body and Friends of the 
school, listen to the experience of a current parent in Foundation and taste a sample of our school dinners.  The 
Foundation Stage team will explain how the Early Years Curriculum is delivered at Pendragon.  During the meeting 
you will also receive a pack which will inform you of your child’s class teacher and our induction programme.  Please 
bring the admission form enclosed as well as your child’s birth certificate, which we will copy for you on the 
night. 
 
Tuesday 27th June 3.30pm-4.15pm Stay and Play session.  An opportunity for you and your child to meet their class 
teacher and play in the classrooms and outdoor area.  

 
Thursday 29th June or the afternoon of 6th July A home visit from the Foundation Stage teachers (approximate time 
and set date to follow) If you are unable to accept this visit then your child’s book bag and gift from school will be kept 
in the office for collection. 
 
Summer Fiesta Friday 7th July 5.30pm-8pm A fun family event organised by the Friends of Pendragon Primary 
School.  Stalls, entertainment and refreshments. 
 
Wednesday 19th July You and your child will be invited to join us for a 45 minute session in their new class along with 
other children in the class too! Time to follow. 
 
Thursday 20th July Little City event at Papworth Village hall – letter enclosed. 
 
Friday 21st July Foundation Stage staff to visit preschool settings within the village 
 
Tuesday 5th September Autumn term opens. Your child will start school part time until Wednesday 13th September. 
This will either be in the morning 9-11.30am or the afternoon 12.30-3pm. All children will attend Thursday 14th 8.40am 
–1pm including lunch and then full time Friday 15th onwards. You will receive the induction timetable in your welcome 
pack during the New Parents evening. 
 
You may also like to have a look at the school website www.pendragon.cambs.sch.uk particularly the Foundation 
Stage page found in the ‘Our Classes’ tab on the home page. 
 
If in the meantime you have any questions or you just want to have a chat, please contact Mrs Willmore via email 
nwillmore@pendragon.cambs.sch.uk. 
. 
We are looking forward to meeting you all soon. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Willmore  
EYFS Lead 

http://www.pendragon.cambs.sch.uk/

